Headteacher: Mrs L Martin Tel: 01780 410275 email: office@bythams.lincs.sch.uk

Friday 9th September 2022 oy Dn
This ) held . w/c 12.9.22
s morning, we_held an assembly to mark the sad news of the Queens passing and to remember and celebrate
such a remarkable life. It was only yesterday in our assembly that I read a letter from the Queens Lady in Wait- Clubs start
ing_from Balmoral, which had arrived the day before, thanking the children for their letters and pictures which | Mon 12th &Tues 13ths
Queens family - if you would like to leave a message of condolence, you can do so here: Send a message of con- 3:10-kpm/
dolence | The Royal Family .
Quite the end to an otherwise fantastic start to the term. It has been so lovely to welcome back our families after | w/c 30.9.22
across the school this week I have seen calm, settled classrooms and happy children (and staffl). Well done to| Macmillan Coffee.
Oliver P for receiving the first Headteachers Award of the year for his fantastic .m M Qmm,gilillam/
Next wreek, we look forward to welcoming you at the end of the day on either Monday 12th or Tuesday 13th Sep- wlc 3.10.22
ment, if you are able to join us. Formal parents’ evenings will take place later this term but we are keen for you to| 5t .
feel more welcome in school this year and so this is the first of hopefully many opportunities for us to open our 2.30pm - all cl
doors to you.
Please keep an eye on the school website, twitter account and newsletter for key dates. Were looking forward to wlc 17.10.22
his year and being able to share it more with yo p E inds -
Have a great weekend, Mrs Martin. IBA
21st Octaher
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PE for Term 1

Squirrels: Mondays
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https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence
https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence

Gruffalo this week to explore
forests. On Wednesday, we
built the story map of the Gruffalo with foraged items form the
school. We then labelled parts
of the story. On Thursday, we
the Gruffalo. On Friday, we
explored the mini spinney and
collected items for our Enquiry
Area, learning about the trees
that we have in the spinney
and looking at signs of the
changing season.




